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Birthing a Better Way Kalena Cook
2010 A must-read for women who want
to know all of their choices in
childbirth. -Parents 2005
The Initiatory Path in Fairy Tales
Bernard Roger 2015-06-15 Hidden
within age-old classic stories lie
the hermetic teachings of alchemy and
Freemasonry • Explains how the stages
of the Great Work are encoded in both
little known and popular stories such
as Cinderella, Snow White, and Little
Red Riding Hood • Reveals the
connection between Mother Goose and
important esoteric symbols of the
Western Mystery tradition •
Demonstrates the ancient lineage of
these stories and how they originated
as the trigger to push humanity
toward higher levels of consciousness
In his Mystery of the Cathedrals, the
great alchemist Fulcanelli revealed
the teachings of the hermetic art

encoded in the sculpture and stained
glass of the great cathedrals of
Europe. What he did for churches, his
disciple Bernard Roger does here for
fairy tales. Through exhaustive
analysis of the stories collected by
the Brothers Grimm, Perrault, and
others, Roger demonstrates how
hermetic ideas, especially those
embodied in alchemy and Freemasonry,
can be found in fairy tales,
including such popular stories as
Cinderella, Snow White, Sleeping
Beauty, and Little Red Riding Hood as
well as the tales attributed to
“Mother Goose.” The goose has long
been an important esoteric symbol in
the Western Mystery tradition. The
stories told under the aegis of
Mother Goose carry these symbols and
secrets, concealed in what hermetic
adepts have long called “the language
of the birds.” Drawing upon the
original versions of fairy tales, not
the sanitized accounts made into
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children’s movies, the author reveals
how the tales illustrate each stage
of the Great Work and the alchemical
iterations required to achieve them.
He shows how the common motif of a
hero or heroine sent in search of a
rare object by a sovereign before
their wishes can be granted is
analogous to the Masonic quest for
the lost tomb of Hiram or the
alchemist’s search for the fire
needed to perform the Great Work. He
also reveals how the hero is always
aided by a green bird, which embodies
the hermetic understanding of the
seed and the fruit. By unveiling the
secret teachings within fairy tales,
Roger demonstrates the truly ancient
lineage of these initiatory stories
and how they originated as the
trigger to push humanity toward
higher levels of consciousness.
Our Lives are But Stories Esther
Schely-Newman 2002 A rich analysis of
how four Tunisian-Israeli women tell
the stories of their lives, and a
look at the implications for our own
understanding of stories and the
behavior of communication.
The Birthright of Mary Magdalene Joan
Riise 2015-09-01 Who was Mary
Magdalene? Before she was the target
of the early church fathers, she was
a child full of innocence, curiosity,
grace, and hope. The Mary you will
meet within the pages of Birthright
is just seven years old. Seven: the
magical age when children begin to
unfold, eager to find their place in
the world. It is the age at which
reason begins to blossom and the
flame of understanding is ignited.
Drawing from the mystical spark of
inspiration that comes from nowhere
and everywhere, this story moves back
in time through seven generations of
women, Mary’s foremothers—back into
the age when God was a woman. Gifted
with herstory, Mary fearlessly
accepts her birthright of creativity,
freedom, integrity, and unconditional

love. The stories are told by her
grandmother, Sakinah, around the
evenings’ campfires. Both Sakinah and
Mary’s mother, Hannah, are midwives
assisting Mary of Nazareth as she
nears the birth of Jesus on the
journey to Bethlehem. Following her
family’s tradition, this is Mary’s
first opportunity to serve as
apprentice at a birth. So close your
eyes and unlock the gates of your own
imagination to travel through an
historic time of ancient prophecy and
future promise. This is a not a Mary
you’ve known before but one who, like
the babe she holds in the first
moments of his life, has come to
share a searing mission of divine
dimension. “The Birthright of Mary
Magdalene is a meaningful gift for
the tween, teen, or anyone drawn to a
spirituality that includes the
nourishing balance of the divine
feminine. Share this story and your
own with the next generation – our
culture is created from its stories.”
—Julie Cuccia-Watts, creator of
Ancestral Path Tarot, Blue Moon
Tarot, MAAT Tarot, and Journey into
Egypt Tarot “From start to finish I
was captivated by the spirited seven
year old Mary. Her journey through
seven generations of ancient mother
healing wisdom leads her to a future
of penetrating accord with her twin
flame; a future that will demand her
willing sacrifice to preserve the
sacred truth at all costs.” —Dawn
Silver, author of Jewels of the Lotus
Gemstone Oracle
The Afterlife of Images Larissa N.
Heinrich 2008-02-20 No further
information has been provided for
this title.
Thoughts of a New Old Mum Karen
Louise Hollis 2013-04 Karen Louise
Hollis became a mum in 1990 aged 20 &
had 3 more babies by 1996. She
enjoyed being a young mum & having
kids close in age. However in 2010
aged 41, Karen began a new
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relationship & they decided to have a
baby. How hard would it be for her to
conceive in her 40s? Would pregnancy
& birth be different in the 2010s,
some 20 years since her eldest was
born? Thoughts of a New Old Mum
follows Karen's journey from trying
to get pregnant through the pregnancy
& birth of their son & his 1st year.
How had things changed since her
experiences in the 1990s? Would she
find it hard being an older mum? How
would her other children react to
their much younger sibling? This book
covers a huge change in Karen's life.
As she enters 2013, another happy
event is just around the corner...
The book is written in a friendly,
chatty style which anyone who has a
child will relate to. This is an open
& honest account of the joys & love,
worries & stresses, the explosive
nappies & sleep-deprived nights of
motherhood.
LIFE 1964-03-06 LIFE Magazine is the
treasured photographic magazine that
chronicled the 20th Century. It now
lives on at LIFE.com, the largest,
most amazing collection of
professional photography on the
internet. Users can browse, search
and view photos of today’s people and
events. They have free access to
share, print and post images for
personal use.
Harlequin Presents June 2017 - Box
Set 2 of 2 Maisey Yates 2017-06-01
Harlequin® Presents brings you a
collection of four new titles! This
Presents box set includes: THE
PRINCE'S CAPTIVE VIRGIN Once Upon a
Seduction… by Maisey Yates Ruthless
prince Adam Katsaros offers Belle a
deal—he'll release her father if she
becomes his mistress! Adam's gaze
awakens a heated desire in Belle. Her
innocent beauty might redeem his
royal reputation—but can she tame the
beast inside? XENAKIS'S CONVENIENT
BRIDE The Secret Billionaires by Dani
Collins Stavros Xenakis refuses to

marry—until deliciously tempting
Calli proves that a wife is exactly
what he needs! Stavros's proposal
gives Calli the chance to find her
stolen son. But she doesn't expect
life as Mrs. Xenakis to be quite so
satisfying… THE DRAKON BABY BARGAIN
The Drakon Royals by Tara Pammi When
Princess Eleni is offered a
convenient marriage by Drakon's
biggest investor, Gabriel Marquez,
she strikes her own deal—she'll get a
child of her own, he'll get a mother
for his daughter. Except neither had
predicted the fire that rages between
them… THE GREEK'S PLEASURABLE REVENGE
Secret Heirs of Billionaires by Andie
Brock The last person Calista wants
to see is Lukas Kalanos, who stole
her innocence and left her with much
more than a broken heart. On
discovering her child is theirs,
Lukas's pleasurable plans of revenge
become a hunger to make her his! Be
sure to collect Harlequin® Presents'
June 2017 Box Set 1 of 2!
Catalogue Montgomery Ward 1941
Verdwijnende aarde Julia Phillips
2020-09-03 **** 'Imponerend
romandebuut.' de Volkskrant Op een
middag in augustus, aan de kust van
Kamtsjatka, verdwijnen twee zusjes.
In de daaropvolgende maanden lukt het
de politie niet de zaak op te lossen.
Echo’s van de verdwijning weerklinken
in een hechte gemeenschap, de angst
en het verdriet zijn vooral voelbaar
onder de vrouwen. Gedurende een jaar
volgen we met verbazingwekkende
scherpte de levens van hen die zijn
verbonden door de misdaad: een
getuige, een buurvrouw, een
detective, een moeder. Op de
achtergrond de ruige schoonheid van
het gebied: dichtbeboste wouden,
uitgestrekte toendra’s, stomende
vulkanen en ijzige zeeën die grenzen
aan Japan en Alaska. Een gebied even
complex als verleidelijk, waar
sociale en etnische spanningen
sudderen en waar buitenstaanders vaak
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als eerste worden beschuldigd. In de
pers ‘Schrijven kan Phillips: ieder
hoofdstuk brengt een ander
perspectief op de vermissing,
spannend tot het einde.’ Trouw ‘Een
bijzonder briljante roman.’ De Morgen
‘Verdwijnende aarde is een
parelketting van aaneengeregen
verhalen.’ De Groene Amsterdammer
‘Een heel origineel en bijzonder en
goed geschreven, indrukwekkend boek.'
JAN ‘Een dijk van een boek, spannend
van de eerste tot de laatste
bladzijde.’ De Limburger ‘Imponerend
debuut.’ VPRO Gids
Xenakis's Convenient Bride Dani
Collins 2017-06-01 The challenge: two
weeks without your billionaire
fortune! Greek magnate Stavros
Xenakis must go undercover to win a
bet—and escape his grandfather's
demands that he take a bride. Until
encountering deliciously tempting
housekeeper Calli proves that a wife
is exactly what he needs! Calli's
baby being taken away robbed her of
the ability to trust anyone. Now
Stavros's offer to marry her gives
her the chance to finally find her
son. But Calli doesn't expect their
honeymoon to be so sinfully
sensual—and for life as the temporary
Mrs. Xenakis to be so exquisitely
satisfying…
Naar de vuurtoren / druk 1 V. Woolf
Achter gesloten deuren B.A. Paris
2016-10-11 Achter gesloten deuren van
BA Paris houdt je van begin tot eind
geboeid. Andere thrillers van deze
auteur zijn Gebroken en Breng me
terug. Achter gesloten deuren van
B.A. Paris lees je in één ruk uit! In
Engeland zijn er meer dan 500.000
exemplaren van verkocht. Achter
gesloten deuren is de spannende
thriller die iedereen leest! Iedereen
kent wel een echtpaar als Jack en
Grace: hij is knap en rijk, zij is
charmant en elegant. Mensen om
jaloers op te zijn, als je ze niet
aardig zou vinden. Je zou Grace beter

willen leren kennen. Maar dat is
moeilijk, want Grace en Jack zijn
altijd samen. Sommigen zouden dit
ware liefde noemen. Anderen zouden
zich misschien afvragen waarom Grace
nooit de telefoon opneemt. En waarom
ze nooit op visite komt, ook al werkt
ze niet. En waarom een slaapkamer van
hun huis tralies voor het raam heeft.
Achter gesloten deuren houdt je van
begin tot eind geboeid. Deze thriller
heeft al honderdduizenden fans in
Groot-Brittannië! ‘Een van de
topthrillers van 2016!’
New York Magazine 1994-08-01 New York
magazine was born in 1968 after a run
as an insert of the New York Herald
Tribune and quickly made a place for
itself as the trusted resource for
readers across the country. With
award-winning writing and photography
covering everything from politics and
food to theater and fashion, the
magazine's consistent mission has
been to reflect back to its audience
the energy and excitement of the city
itself, while celebrating New York as
both a place and an idea.
How to Be a Dad Oscar Duke 2019-06-13
'All hail the Guru of Fatherhood' Dermot O'Leary - The first doctorwritten guide to becoming a dad Combines the medical knowledge of a
healthcare professional with reallife experience - Step-by-step - from
conception to caring for your newborn
baby - Honest, humorous and engaging,
this book answers the questions
you've been too afraid to ask At this
crucial life-moment, knowledge is
power, but you probably know less
than you think: What's a cervix? Can
we still have sex? Why's the midwife
doing that? How do I make up a bottle
and is that poo normal? Dad's role is
more important than you might ever
have imagined, so what can you do to
help? 'I hope that as a doctor and a
new dad, I will go some way towards
answering those "man questions" that
never quite make it to the pub,
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locker-room, water cooler or any
other locations where men might find
themselves having meaningful chats
with another guy. Think of this as a
papery man hug in what is a
potentially treacherous world of
terminology, hormones, social change,
sleep deprivation and finally dirty
nappies with tiny feet attached.'
Developing Perspectives Cynthia Hynd
1992
Written in Blood Diane Fanning
2005-02-01 An army brat-turnedmarine, he saw combat in Vietnam, and
returned a decorated soldier. An avid
reader, his dreams of being an
acclaimed novelist came true. His
desire to find love was fulfilled
when he married brilliant executive
Kathleen Atwater, the first female
student accepted at Duke University's
School of Engineering. The Petersons
seemed the ideal academic couplewell-respected, prosperous, and
happy. All that came crashing down in
December of 2001, when Kathleen
apparently fell to her death in their
secluded home in an exclusive area of
Durham, North Carolina. But blood
spattered evidence and a missing
fireplace poker suggested calculated,
cold-blooded murder. Her trusted
husband stood accused. Prosecutors
introduced evidence at trial that
sixteen years earlier, Peterson was
one of the last people to see his
neighbor alive before she was found
dead at the bottom of a staircase in
her home in Germany. A dramatic trial
followed in the explosive final
chapter of a life that no novelist
could ever have conceived... Written
in Blood is a 2006 Edgar Award
Nominee for Best Fact Crime.
Power Couples Mary Abbott 2003 From
Bill and Hilary and Posh and Becks,
the power couple has become a feature
of modern life, an emblem of the
media age. The phenomenon itself is
much older, however. Take Elizabeth
and Essex, Catherine the Great and

Grigory Potemkin, or Antony and
Cleopatra - perhaps the most famous
power couple of them all. Covering
two millennia and four continents,
Mary Abbott joins the paparazzi. She
exposes the origins of each partner
in power, how they came together,
what drove their relationships, who
else was involved and how they ended.
The cast of duos is familiar, their
names for ever linked together in the
popular imagination: Ferdinand and
Isabella, Victoria and Albert, Edward
and Mrs. Simpson, Burton and Taylor,
Ted Hughes and Sylvia Plath, Nelson
and Winnie Mandela, Charles and
Diana.
The Old Bailey Theresa Murphy
2011-10-14 This is the story of an
arena of crime and degradation, of
infamy and human suffering. It is the
history of the Old Bailey, an
institution as flawed as all man-made
attempts at justice are doomed to be.
In the beginning there was barbarity
and injustice. The court was packed
with a restless, muttering mob, eager
for the verdicts of 'Guilty' so they
could enjoy public executions,
hurling abuse and missiles at those
with the noose around their neck.
Today we fool ourselves that we have
evolved beyond barbarism, but are
made uneasy by the continuing
exposure of miscarriage of justice.
If we use the Old Bailey as a
yardstick, it is possible to argue
that mankind has not made much
progress through the centuries. In
these pages, we tour the courts of
long ago, meeting the Dracula-garbed
court chaplains, drunken, brutal
judges and cold-blooded hangmen. With
wit and skill, Theresa Murphy brings
to life a cast of hundreds, from the
well-known to the less imfamous, who
together make up the harrowing
history of the Old Bailey.
Baby's eerste jaar Heidi Murkoff
2011-09-19 Alles wat je als ouder
moet weten over het eerste jaar met
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je kind Een pasgeboren baby is een
klein wonder dat naast grote
blijdschap - veel vragen, zorgen en
twijfels met zich meebrengt. In
Baby's eerste jaar wordt alles
behandeld wat ouders moeten weten
over het eerste levensjaar van hun
kind: verzorging, voeding,
slaapgewoonten, huilbuien,
kinderziekten, omgevingsgevaren en
veiligheid. Dit alles in een maandtot-maandbenadering, inclusief het
geruststellende 'Wat jouw baby al
kan'. Er zijn aparte hoofdstukken
over vader worden, Eerste Hulp,
adoptie en aangeboren afwijkingen.
'Baby's eerste jaar is hét
standaardwerk dat de vragen van
talloze ouders heeft beantwoord.
Betrouwbaar en geruststellend: een
onmisbare informatiebron!'
Secret Strategies Winny Koster 2003
This dissertation entitled 'Secret
strategies. Women and abortion in
Yoruba society, Nigeria' is based on
an applied research project in
abortion and other fertility
regulation practices. The project
explored sociocultural, economic and
service related factors influencing
the high rate of unsafe abortion and
abortion death and in a participatory
way gave recommendations for
improvements. The dissertation pays
attention to the motivations of women
to resort to practices they know are
a risk to their health and life.
De kracht van echte mannen David
Deida 2015-12-22 In 'De kracht van
echte mannen' wijst David Deida de
moderne man de weg naar een
daadkrachtig leven vol integriteit,
authenticiteit en vrijheid. Het boek
laat zien hoe een man een bevredigend
leven kan leiden, door ruimte te
geven aan de kern van zijn wezen:
zijn mannelijkheid. Deida stelt dat
de trend naar seksuele gelijkheid een
belangrijke oorzaak is van het
ontbreken van geluk in relaties. Het
heeft namelijk niet alleen geleid tot

economische en sociale gelijkheid,
maar ook tot seksuele neutraliteit.
Nu we de gelijkheid tussen de seksen
hebben geaccepteerd, zegt Deida, is
het tijd om de eigen mannelijke of
vrouwelijke essentie weer in ere te
herstellen. En daarmee het vuur van
de seksuele hartstocht opnieuw aan te
wakkeren!
De negen magische maanden Deepak
Chopra 2013-01-04 Spiritualiteit
rondom zwangerschap, bevalling en de
eerste weken. Zwangerschap is een
tijd van lichamelijk en spiritueel
ontwaken, en het is belangrijk om
daar bewust mee om te gaan. Door naar
de wijsheid van het eigen lichaam te
luisteren wordt moeder en kind rust,
evenwicht en geluk gegeven. Door de
intuïtieve band met de baby te
versterken krijgt het de best
mogelijke start. Met o.a. tips voor
het stimuleren van de zintuigen van
het ongeboren kind, het verminderen
van stress van moeder en kind,
voeding, massage, visualisatie en
meditatie.
Under a Veil of Gods R. Anthony
Giamusso 2018-03-08 One common man,
one quest, one world to save… When a
dying angel entrusts Montague LaRose, a mere farmer, to protect the
royal Volpi family from an alien
threat, a series of apocalyptic
events begins. After a mysterious
flood cripples the capital of Men,
the civilized world of Naan is
plagued with dark magic. Montague,
armed with nothing more than herbs,
spices, and his sword, faces deadly
spells incomparable to the medieval
weaponry of his time. But his skills
in translating sacred text grant him
the ability to glean a pattern to the
ancient enemy’s plan. As Montague
struggles to uncover the secrets of
witchcraft, he discovers his true
relation to the royal family and
confronts the fact that his only
chance to liberate the planet may
cost him his life in a war of
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monsters and men.
Leaves of grass Walt Whitman 2013-04
Dit boek is onderdeel van de
TREDITION CLASSICS serie. De makers
van deze serie zijn verbonden door
hun passie voor literatuur en
gedreven met de bedoeling om alle
publieke domein boeken weer gedrukte
vorm beschikbaar te maken wereldwijd. De meeste geprinte
TREDITION CLASSICS titels zijn al
decennia verdwenen uit de
boekenkasten. Bij tredition geloven
wij dat een goed boek nooit uit de
mode is en dat zijn waarde voor
eeuwig is. Deze boeken serie helpt
bij het behouden van de literatuur
schatten. Het draagt bij in het
behouden van prachtige
wereldliteratuur werken.
Een zachte hand Leïla Slimani
2017-08-15 Myriam is moeder van twee
kinderen en wil haar baan als
advocaat hervatten. Ondanks de
bezwaren van haar man gaat ze op zoek
naar een nanny. Na een intensieve
zoektocht vinden ze in Louise de
perfecte oppas, die al snel de harten
van de kinderen verovert en een vaste
plek inneemt in het gezin. Louise
nestelt zich steeds dieper in het
huishouden, maar begint ook vreemde
trekjes te vertonen. Het benauwt
Myriam, maar ze sust haar gevoel van
onbehagen. Als ze uiteindelijk
doorheeft wat Louise drijft, is het
te laat. Een zachte hand is een
eigentijds, sociaal drama, met
haarscherpe psychologische portretten
en een huiveringwekkend plot.
American Film Cycles Larry Langman
1998 Examines more than 1,000 silent
films in light of contemporary
social, political, and national
trends during the silent years.
Silver Dreams Kusum Choppra
2016-12-15 Even as it traverses great
distances from the Himalayas to
Delhi, Mumbai, Thailand, Canada and
finally the West Indies, Silver
Dreams silently but surely closes in

on the distance between the hearts of
the aging lovers Kinnary and Rana.
The lively exchanges between them as
Rana woos Kinnary at a retirement
home bring dollops of humor and
nostalgia, pathos and experience to
the fore. However, with the longevity
of modern marriage declining rapidly,
how much chance does this second
innings, that comes with its own
baggage of two extended families,
marital disasters and past feelings
of failure, stand? With the pace of a
thriller and the mellow mood of 2nd
innings romance, look out for Rana
and Kinnary’s definitions of love,
life and romance as they draw on
memory banks, set out on a global
adventure and even have a brush with
voodoo in this unique tale of
resurrecting relationships against
the odds of Hamare Tumhare.
Where Does It Hurt? Jonathan Bush
2014-05-15 A bold new remedy for the
sprawling and wasteful health care
industry. Where else but the doctor’s
office do you have to fill out a form
on a clipboard? Have you noticed that
hospital bills are almost
unintelligible, except for the
absurdly high dollar amount? Why is
it that technology in other
industries drives prices down, but in
health care it’s the reverse? And
why, in health care, is the customer
so often treated as a mere
bystander—and an ignorant one at
that? The same American medical
establishment that saves lives and
performs wondrous miracles is also a
$2.7 trillion industry in deep
dysfunction. And now, with the
Affordable Care Act (Obamacare), it
is called on to extend full benefits
to tens of millions of newly insured.
You might think that this would leave
us with a bleak choice— either to
devote more of our national budget to
health care or to make do with less
of it. But there’s another path. In
this provocative book, Jonathan Bush,
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cofounder and CEO of athenahealth,
calls for a revolution in health care
to give customers more choices,
freedom, power, and information, and
at far lower prices. With humor and a
tell-it-likeit- is style, he picks up
insights and ideas from his days as
an ambulance driver in New Orleans,
an army medic, and an entrepreneur
launching a birthing start-up in San
Diego. In struggling to save that
dying business, Bush’s team created a
software program that eventually
became athenahealth, a cloud-based
services company that handles
electronic medical records, billing,
and patient communications for more
than fifty thousand medical providers
nationwide. Bush calls for disruption
of the status quo through new
business models, new payment models,
and new technologies that give
patients more control of their care
and enhance the physicianpatient
experience. He shows how this is
already happening. From birthing
centers in Florida to urgent care
centers in West Virginia, upstarts
are disrupting health care by
focusing on efficiency, innovation,
and customer service. Bush offers a
vision and plan for change while
bringing a breakthrough perspective
to the debates surrounding Obamacare.
You’ll learn how: • Well-intended
government regulations prop up
overpriced incumbents and slow the
pace of innovation. • Focused,
profit-driven disrupters are chipping
away at the dominance of hospitals by
offering routine procedures at lower
cost. • Scrappy digital start-ups are
equipping providers and patients with
new apps and technologies to access
medical data and take control of
care. • Making informed choices about
the care we receive and pay for will
enable a more humane and satisfying
health care system to emerge. Bush’s
plan calls for Americans not only to
demand more from providers but also

to accept more responsibility for our
health, to weigh risks and make hard
choices—in short, to take back
control of an industry that is
central to our lives and our economy.
Liefde kent veertig regels Elif
Shafak 2013-02-26 Ella Rubenstein is
veertig jaar oud en niet gelukkig
getrouwd, als ze een baan als
proeflezer aanneemt voor een literair
agentschap. Opeens staat haar leven
op z’n kop. Haar eerste opdracht is
het lezen van een manuscript over de
oude, beroemde en mystieke soefi
Rumi, gepassioneerd dichter en
advocaat van de liefde. Langzaamaan
realiseert ze zich dat dit dertiendeeeuwse levensverhaal haar eigen
verhaal weerspiegelt. Ze stelt zich
open voor nieuwe mogelijkheden en
omarmt zo de tijdloze boodschap van
deze spirituele dichter.
Decisions and Orders of the National
Labor Relations Board United States.
National Labor Relations Board 1977
Het doel Elle Kennedy 2019-12-12 Het
vierde deel in de grappige en steamy
Off Campus-serie van Elle Kennedy.
Alle delen zijn los van elkaar te
lezen. Sabrina James heeft haar
plannen op een rijtje: met goede
cijfers afstuderen, toegelaten worden
op een topuniversiteit voor een
master rechten, en dan werken bij een
prestigieus advocatenkantoor. Om aan
haar vreselijke thuissituatie te
ontkomen zal ze alles op alles moeten
zetten, en daardoor heeft ze geen
tijd voor een relatie. Op een avond
uit ontmoet ze de knappe ijshockeyer
John Tucker, die haar gelijk helemaal
ziet zitten. Sabrina zwicht voor zijn
charmes en besluit hem één kans te
geven. Een beslissing die haar hele
leven voor altijd zal veranderen...
Het doel is het vierde deel in de Off
Campus-serie van Elle Kennedy, die
zich afspeelt op de fictieve Briar
University. Alle delen zijn los van
elkaar te lezen. Het eerste deel, De
deal, werd in Nederland en België al
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meer dan 25.000 keer gelezen en
geluisterd. Ook schreef Elle Kennedy
een serie van vier boeken die zich in
dezelfde omgeving afspeelt, getiteld
Briar U.
Xavier Kathi S. Barton 2019-12-22
Cindi Janis was worried. The murders
had been all over the newspapers.
Young, redheaded women were found
murdered, too many to be just a
coincidence. Cindi hadn’t heard from
her Aunt Caroline in quite some time,
and she fit the description of one of
the victims. So did she, for that
matter. A short trip to Ohio and
Cindi could claim the body if it was
indeed her aunt and get on with her
life. But what she found when she got
to Ohio wasn’t on her agenda. Xavier
Manning wanted to help; someone
needed to go to the airport to pick
up Miss Janis to get this nasty
business of identifying the body out
of the way. He hadn’t expected that
the beautiful redhead getting off the
plane was going to be his mate. The
killings were getting closer to home.
Now that Xavier had his mate and she
fit the killer’s profile, the
pressure to solve these murders was
ramped up. Would Cindi be next?
The Soldier and the Single Mom Lee
Tobin McClain 2017-03-01 A SecondChance Family When Buck Armstrong
rescues Gina Patterson and her baby
from a dark country road outside
town, he intends to keep his
distance. Gina and little Bobby
remind the handsome veteran too much
of all he's lost. The vulnerable
single mom seems equally wary of
getting involved. But things change
once Gina and her son settle into his
sister's boardinghouse. Being with
Gina and Bobby makes Buck question
his plans to leave town for a fresh
start. Suddenly he has dreams of
forging a new family, even though it
will mean risking his heart. But can
he escape his past for a chance at a
happy future?

Het meisje met de onderrugtattoo Amy
Schumer 2016-08-22 Zij is de leukste
vrouw van Amerika. Misschien wel van
de hele wereld. Ze houdt van
provoceren, gaat geen enkele
uitdaging uit de weg en is niet bang
om zichzelf belachelijk te maken.
Deze openhartige memoir laat de lezer
zowel huiveren als hardop lachen van
herkenning. Amy kijkt terug op haar
jeugd, haar rise to fame, de hechte
band met haar zusje Kim en haar
vastberadenheid om de wereld elke dag
eerlijk en humorvol tegemoet te
treden.
The Rough Guide to the Beatles Chris
Ingham 2003 More than thirty years
after they split, the Beatles remain
the ultimate pop band - the most
popular, the most respected, the most
influential. This new Rough Guide
covers the Fab Four from every angle,
delving deep into their music and
lyrics, their movies, their solo
careers and much more. Features
include: - The Life and the Music:
from Liverpool clubs to world
domination, from Beatlemania to the
break-up and beyond, here's the story
of the recordings and the gigs, as
well as the haircuts, girlfriends,
scandals and psychedelia. - The
Canon: the inside track on the 50
essential Beatles songs. - Beatles On
Screen: the movies, the promos, the
TV appearances. - The Fifth Beatle:
George Martin, Brian Epstein, 'Magic
Alex' and others - the people closest
to the Beatles. - Beatle Country: the
landmarks of Beatles lore. Beatleology: the best books, the
weirdest cover versions, the most
obsessive websites, the obscurest
trivia.All you need is this!
Nowhere's Child Kari Rosvall
2015-04-02 'This is a beautifully
written story. Of healing and love and pain. Reading this book is like
sitting in front of Kari, listening
to her opening her heart to you'
Irish Times Kari Rosvall's early life
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was shrouded in mystery until, at age
64, she received a letter through the
post. In it was a photograph of
herself as a young baby - the only
one she had ever seen. This was the
first step towards her discovery of
the dark secret of her conception.
Kari soon learned that she was a
Lebensborn child, part of Hitler's
'Spring of Life' programme, which
encouraged Nazi soldiers to have
children with Scandinavian women in
order to create an Aryan race. And so
began a journey back to her roots: to
Norway, where she was taken from her
mother and sent to Germany in a crate
to join the other Lebensborn
children, and to post-war Germany and
her eventual rescue by the Red Cross
from an attic. Nowhere's Child is a
remarkable story of reconciliation
and of forging new beginnings from a
dark past. Ultimately, for this woman
who set up a new life in Ireland, it
is the life-affirming account of what
it really means to find a place
called home.
Guarded Kirsten Lasinski 2005-04-01
Forty-one year-old Emily Blyton
should be content; she has a job she
loves, a beautiful home, and
countless friends in the quaint
mountain community of Murray,
Colorado. On the other hand, she also
has an estranged daughter who lives
in New York, an ex-husband she hasn't
spoken to in years, and a past full
of painful memories she can't erase.
When Emily discovers that she was
adopted, her carefully arranged world
comes apart.
Secrets of the Flesh Judith Thurman

2011-03-30 A scandalously talented
stage performer, a practiced
seductress of both men and women, and
the flamboyant author of some of the
greatest works of twentieth-century
literature, Colette was our first
true superstar. Now, in Judith
Thurman's Secrets of the Flesh,
Colette at last has a biography
worthy of her dazzling reputation.
Having spent her childhood in the
shadow of an overpowering mother,
Colette escaped at age twenty into a
turbulent marriage with the sexy,
unscrupulous Willy--a literary
charlatan who took credit for her
bestselling Claudine novels. Weary of
Willy's sexual domination, Colette
pursued an extremely public lesbian
love affair with a niece of
Napoleon's. At forty, she gave birth
to a daughter who bored her, at
forty-seven she seduced her teenage
stepson, and in her seventies she
flirted with the Nazi occupiers of
Paris, even though her beloved third
husband, a Jew, had been arrested by
the Gestapo. And all the while, this
incomparable woman poured forth a
torrent of masterpieces, including
Gigi, Sido, Cheri, and Break of Day.
Judith Thurman, author of the
National Book Award-winning biography
of Isak Dinesen, portrays Colette as
a thoroughly modern woman: frank in
her desires, fierce in her passions,
forever reinventing herself. Rich
with delicious gossip and intimate
revelations, shimmering with grace
and intelligence, Secrets of the
Flesh is one of the great biographies
of our time. NOTE: This edition does
not include a photo insert.
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